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Nearly 90 SA representatives to attend international film
festival

A South African group of nearly 90 people is on their way to France to take part in the Annecy International Animated Film
Festival and Market (Mifa). The delegate has a significant representation from the Western Cape.

Certain members of the delegation are supported, and all are accompanied by the Department of Trade and Industry (DTI),
the National Film and Video Foundation (NFVF), the Department of Arts and Culture, and Animation South Africa (ASA).

A number of universities will be represented at the festival, including Stellenbosch University.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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